**URGENT**


[image: BrendaLogo-PBAHealth405]						DRUG RECALL
1825 NW Vivion Road						        January 21, 2022
Riverside MO 64150							         

Dear Valued Customer:

URGENT: Metoprolol Tartrate Tablet USP, 25mg 1000 
 
***RETURN THIS LETTER, WHETHER OR NOT YOU HAVE ANY AFFECTED PRODUCT ON HAND***

	Description
	NDC
	LOT NUMBER
	YES, I have 
product to return to Inmar
	NO, I do not have product to return to Inmar

	Metoprolol 25mg Tab 1000ea
	52817036000
	210211H1
	
	



TruPharma, LLC has initiated a voluntary recall of one lot of Metroprolol Tartrate Tablet USP, 25mg. This recall is being carried out because a single tablet was identified to have a foreign object. An investigation has been conducted into the source of the contamination and determined that this is an isolated, one-off incident.

This recall is being conducted with the knowledge of the Food and Drug Administration and extends to the Retail Level. Please examine your inventory and quarantine the above lot. Contact Inmar at 855-319-5713 to obtain a pre-paid shipping label. Once you receive the prepaid label, return product to INMAR.

If you purchased this product from the PBA Health Distribution Center, please fill in the quantity you have to return to Inmar and sign below. The signed letter may be faxed to your PBA Health Customer Service Representative at 
1-877-535-3803 or emailed to customerservice@pbahealth.com.

Pharmacy Name: _______________________________________ Account #__________________

Signature: ____________________________________________ Date ____________________	

Sincerely,
The Recall team at PBA HEALTH 
*** CREDIT WILL NOT BE GIVEN FOR AFFECTED PRODUCT SENT BACK TO PBA HEALTH ***
*** PLEASE SEND ALL RECALLED PRODUCT TO INMAR ***
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